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 Newsletter December 2024 

 

 Hello  ,
We have got pension news for you.

 

 

 

 Pension increase  

 The Board is delighted to announce that we will be able to increase everyone’s
pensions again on 1 January 2025 (otherwise known as indexation). The Board will
decide on the final indexation level at the end of January 2025 based on the financial
situation as of 31 December 2024. You can find more information about this on our
website.

 

 
  Click here to read more  

 

 Quiz!  

 Click on the button to find out what you know about the new pension rules.
Read the five questions and select your answers. After submitting the answers, you
can use ‘Show results’ to see which answers were correct.
Completing this quiz is entirely anonymous – we will not store any data.

 

 
  Test your pension knowledge!  

 

 Member survey outcomes: Pensioenfonds PDN
has work to do

 

 In 2024, we held a second survey to find out what you think about our fund. We did
this for the first time in 2021. The survey enables us to identify your focus points for
improving our services and how these points develop over time. Read here which
outcomes we found the most striking.

 

 
  Click here to read more  

 

https://newsletter.dsm.com/x/?S7Y1Mjf8n2trZGRoZvK.yNbwf05_sm1eanlxTmpJSWqRXkpxrl5yfi4AA38&Z=-942481495&X
http://www.pdnpensioen.nl/home/v/lang/nl#p0
https://pdnpensioen.nl/en-gb/over-ons/over-pdn/dekkingsgraad2
https://pdnpensioen.nl/nl/nieuwsbrief-artikelen/456,1659/pension-increase
https://forms.office.com/e/8M0SMTd9KW
https://pdnpensioen.nl/nl/nieuwsbrief-artikelen/456,1661/member-survey-outcomes-pensioenfonds-pdn-has-work-to-do
https://pdnpensioen.nl/en-gb/contact
https://pdnpensioen.nl/en-gb/contact


 Well insured via collective health insurance  

 If you are already receiving a Pensioenfonds PDN pension, Pensioenfonds PDN can
offer you low-cost health insurance. This insurance offers extra reimbursements and
almost always offers a discount for you and for your co-insured family members. This
not only applies to pensioners, but also to surviving relatives and those unable to work
due to a disability who receive a pension from Pensioenfonds PDN.

 

 
  Click here to read more  

 

 All the best to you all and your relatives and a good and
especially healthy 2025!
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